
  
 

Date:  June 12, 2024 

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From: Robin I. Gomez, City Manager 

Subject: TBRPC – Coastal Master Plan Support Letter 

 

Background: 

The Tampa Bay Regional Planning Council (TBRPC) is working on submitting grant proposals to 
develop the Tampa Bay Coastal Master Plan.  TBRPC submitted a full proposal (attached) to the 
National Oceanic & Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) that is still pending.   TBRPC was also 
just invited to submit a full proposal for the National Fish and Wildlife Foundation's National 
Coastal Resilience Fund.  

 

Discussion: 
 

To support the TBRPC’s grant proposal the TBRPC is requesting a support letter from the City of 

Madeira Beach.  TBRPC is asking that the City provide the signed support letter no later than June 

21, 2024, as they are submitting the proposal on June 24, 2024.   

 

Fiscal Impact: 
 

None 

 

Attachments: 
 

Support Letter 

Tampa Bay Coastal Master Plan 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nfwf.org%2fprograms%2fnational-coastal-resilience-fund%2fnational-coastal-resilience-fund-2024-request-proposals&c=E,1,5pNcCMTXGAF5ntx9uQVFKOpKUhzQNE99nlcDJhPujWGV3GZ_2m2DHfs5AHpfIm9Z1GEBEE7fqaMa-HfGFPoBBlv9aRSqf6GNnu01NGRRH9Y,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nfwf.org%2fprograms%2fnational-coastal-resilience-fund%2fnational-coastal-resilience-fund-2024-request-proposals&c=E,1,5pNcCMTXGAF5ntx9uQVFKOpKUhzQNE99nlcDJhPujWGV3GZ_2m2DHfs5AHpfIm9Z1GEBEE7fqaMa-HfGFPoBBlv9aRSqf6GNnu01NGRRH9Y,&typo=1

